Application for City of Phoenix Pedestrian and Biking Ad Hoc Task Force
*DEADLINE EXTENDED*

The City of Phoenix will be preparing a new Complete Streets Policy which will include many elements to make city streets safe and functional for all users.  This policy will incorporate an updated Bicycle Master Plan and a Pedestrian Safety Action Plan.  One representative from each Phoenix Council District, plus four at-large members will be selected to serve on the Task Force to provide input to this plan.  If you are selected, the time commitment will be approximately 5-6 hours per month, for up to 9 months.  If you are interested, please fill out the following form and send by August 23, 2013 to matthew.heil@phoenix.gov or City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department at 200 West Washington Street, 5th Floor, 85003, Attention: Matthew Heil. All applications will be reviewed and forwarded to the Mayor’s Office for consideration.  

Name________________________ Home Address: ________________________________

City:   ________________ Zip Code: ___________    Phone # ____-____-________

Phoenix Council District you currently reside in: ____ e-mail address: _________________

Occupation: __________________ Do you own a business in Phoenix?  Y__ N __


1. Have you ever served on a City of Phoenix Board or Commission?  If so, when and in what capacity?

2. What do you see as the most pressing needs for Phoenix bike riders and pedestrians?

3. What kinds of transportation do you use regularly?  If you could use other modes of transportation, what would be your preference?
4. How has your background prepared you to serve on this Phoenix Pedestrian & Biking Ad Hoc Task Force?
5. Why are you interested in improving transportation options in your community?  
6. Please describe any transportation-related affiliations or recognition that may aid your work on the Task Force.
7. In your opinion, what changes to the city’s streets for bicyclists and pedestrians would improve Phoenix residents’ quality of life?

8. What is your vision for the City’s bicycle and pedestrian route system? 

Thank you for your interest in making Phoenix a better community.
